
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   Remember to set your clocks 

back one hour today.  On Tuesday afternoon at 2:30, there is a joint School Site Council 

and ELAC meeting.  We will be discussing our school budget and plan.  All parents are 

invited to join this meeting on zoom.  The zoom links will be posted on Class Dojo.  

Wednesday is a regular start day and school begins at 8:00 for all students.  Leadership 

Day is on Thursday from 8:30 – 11:30.  At Leadership Day, we highlight our students’ 

leadership skills.  Parents are invited to attend.  The invitation will be posted on Class 

Dojo.  We respectfully ask that if you register to attend Leadership Day, that you plan to 

stay for the entire event from 8:30 – 11:30.  On Thursday, we will also be welcoming Dr. 

David Ansbacher from North Carolina who will be reviewing our school for Lighthouse 

Recertification.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

There is no school on Friday, November 11th.  Thank you for listening and have a great 

evening! 

 


